From: H. B. Thompson Middle School Principals Office

To: Clara Vita
Subject: HBT - 8th Grade Yearbook/Lawn Signs
Date: Tuesday, March 4, 2025 11:09:15 AM

Dear 8th Grade Families,

Here are some important updates with regards to 8th grade yearbooks and PTSA sponsored
lawn sign purchase.

1. On Friday, March 7th 8th grade students will be taking their group picture for the yearbook.
This will happen during the Advisory Period. We are asking all students to wear the HBT
sweatshirt they received in November from the PTA.

2. The yearbook committee needs your help. If you have any pictures from HBT events,
please share with us. We are looking for sports pictures, musical performances and academic
competitions. Please keep in mind that pictures must be from school events on HBT teams.
We are not able to include any travel teams or outside activities. The deadline is March
28th. Here are the directions:

Go to yearbookforever.com

Put in HB Thompson as your school

Click on Yearbook Snap

Put in code "Extra"

Upload any pictures you would like to add
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All pictures may not be used, but we will do our best to make sure all teams and events are
represented.

3. To commemorate Moving Up, the PTA is selling lawn signs. Here is the link to place your
order. https:/hbt.givebacks.com/store/items/1168396

Thank you for your help and support.

The HBT Administrative Team, Yearbook Committee and PTSA

You are receiving this email because of your relationship with H.B. Thompson Middle School. If you wish to stop receiving email
updates sent through the Finalsite service, please unsubscribe.
H.B. Thompson Middle School | 98 Ann Drive, Syosset, NY 11791 | 516-364-5760


mailto:parentportal@syossetschools.org
mailto:cvita@syossetschools.org
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhbt.givebacks.com%2Fstore%2Fitems%2F1168396&data=05%7C02%7Ccvita%40syossetschools.org%7Cc17330dad1554113bde308dd5b36e5e4%7C6b55d4369b8d4042a2cee56a8b8076c9%7C0%7C0%7C638767013543451193%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=NiuXvRKBbYEGgnlUaOvhZJofFepPGRhZLeBanPYxo5c%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fsyosset.parentlink.net%2Fmain%2Funsubscribe%3Fa%3Dall%26d%3DMTEzODYyODQ%253D%250A&data=05%7C02%7Ccvita%40syossetschools.org%7Cc17330dad1554113bde308dd5b36e5e4%7C6b55d4369b8d4042a2cee56a8b8076c9%7C0%7C0%7C638767013543483737%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=o%2FTeoZFy9a%2BcNQ06sXJ2no65K0Lwk4%2Bv2X2pNtEampY%3D&reserved=0

